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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

IB-2021-126
One (1) Lot Service Contract for OUTSOURCING MANPOWER COMPLEMENT

ABC = Php 24,041,894.40

Notice is hereby issued CANCELLING the Competitive Bidding of the above-

mentioned project.
The cancellation is pursuant to Section 41.b under Rule XI of the 2016 Revised
Implementing Rules and Regulations of the Republic of Act 9184 which states that:

Section 41 Reservation Clause
“The HoPE reserves the right to reject any and all bids, declare a failure of
bidding, or not award the contract in the following situations:

b) Ifthe BAC is found to have failed in following the prescribed bidding

procedures;

For guidance and information of all concerned.

MARIA Rogi RIO S. CRUZ, MD

Chairperson, BAC m‘
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